
Village of South Blooming Grove 
P.O. Box 295 

Blooming Grove, New York 10914 

 
Special Meeting 

Village Budget Workshop 

Date: Monday, October 26, 2020 

Time: 6:00 pm 

 

There will be a Special Meeting, Village Budget Workshop of the Board of Trustees, 

which will be held on Monday, October 26, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. The Special Meeting, 

Village Budget Workshop will be held at the South Blooming Grove Fire District 

Building, 819 State Route 208, within the Village of South Blooming Grove, with a 

mailing address of Monroe, New York 10950. This Special Meeting, Village Budget 

Workshop, will be held for the purpose of reviewing the proposed budget for fiscal year 

2021. Public Participation will not be permitted for this Village Budget Workshop. 

Dated: October 20, 2020 

 

By Order of the Village Board 

Village of South Blooming Grove 

 

 

 
 


